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ERRATUM FOR THE PUBLIC NOTICE No. 02/POSFIL/2018 - SELECTION FOR THE POSTDOCTORAL 

GRANT OF THE PNPD PROGRAM (CAPES) 

The Coordination of the Graduate Program in Philosophy, of the Federal University of 

Santa Catarina, in the use of its legal attributions, makes public the present rectification 

of the call for applications Nº02/POSFIL/2018 - Selection for the Postdoctoral Grant of 

the PNPD Program (CAPES), in the paragraph that informs the deadline for the 

applications. 

Where it reads: 

“The applicants should send the required documents to the e-mail of the Graduate 

Program in Philosophy’s office <ppgfil@contato.ufsc.br>  until October 18, 2018, in 

electronic format, with the following subject identification of the email: "registration for 

PNPD scholarship". 

Read: 

“The applicants should send the required documents to the e-mail of the Graduate 

Program in Philosophy’s office <ppgfil@contato.ufsc.br>  until October 8, 2018,          

6 pm,  in electronic format, with the following subject identification of the email: 

"registration for PNPD scholarship". 

The aforementioned rectification begins to have this new wording, remaining 

unchanged the other items and sub items of the Call For Applications Nº 

02/POSFIL/2018. 

                                                                                     Florianópolis, October 5, 2018. 

 

 

 

 

Original signed 

Professor Dr. Roberto Wu 

Coordinator of the Graduate Program in Philosophy - UFSC 
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